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        September 22, 2014
Dear Parents,

Happy Fall!  We hope you are enjoying this beautiful weather!  
Reading Workshop

Reading Workshop is in full swing!  The children have learned that readers have big responsibilities!  They tell themselves a story in their minds when reading pictures, they turn pages slowly from cover to cover, they make predictions and they think about how each page connects to the next page. The children love having Private Reading Time, and we will now be introducing cozy reading spots! We are learning to read in a soft voice and to stay focused on our own reading. We have also been thinking and talking about books by turning and talking with a partner.  We practice taking turns talking about our favorite part of the book!  Wow, Reading Workshop is a busy place!

Writing Workshop

Our stories keep growing and growing and growing!  This is exactly what grownup authors do! We add on!  We say more!  The children are learning that as authors:

· We choose topics and write what we know about.

· We think of a topic, envision it and then draw it.

· We know that when we are finished, we have more to do.

· We go back and add more detail.

· We take care of our writing tools.

· We write words.

· We always say, “I’ll do the best I can and keep going” (sketching pictures and writing words).

Math Workshop
We are enjoying our time in Math Workshop each and every day!  We have started our first unit of study: Counting and Matching Numerals with Comparing.  We have started to establish classroom routines and engage one another as real mathematicians!  We have turned and talked to partners, shared mathematical thinking, and explained math ideas through gallery walks!  We have focused on the numerals 0-5 with an emphasis on counting and matching numerals.  We have used pattern blocks, and 1 inch tiles.  We have made patterns, towers, sorting and stacking.  We have built designs and then used a recording sheet.  We have made tally marks for the quantity of each color or shape used in the design created!  Math can be so much fun in Kindergarten!
Respectfully yours,

The Kindergarten Teachers
